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Youth  STUFF 
 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests, and more! www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:00 a.m. SHIFT  …is on summer break. Services will begin 

again in September!  
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core: is finished for the summer, but 

stay tuned for details about summer special events! We will begin 
regular Tuesday evening meetings again in September. 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)                                            

Wednesday, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. Our Wednesday program is done for the 

summer, but stay tuned for announcements on summer events! Also, 
sign up for our Temagami trip!  The dates are August 25 – 29 and the 

cost is $320. Get your registration forms in early to guarantee your spot! 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) 7:00 p.m. 

We will not be meeting tonight, but we’ll resume our series on 
relationships next week at 7 p.m. in the Core. Hope to see you there! 
Also, we have a few more spots on our young adults Temagami trip! The 
dates are August 18-23, and the cost is $350. Any questions? Just ask 
Dave! 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 

Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Connection Kiosk in the Front 

Foyer. You can use the card to provide us with any information you think 
will help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

 
 
Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections  (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela Hamilton, Children’s Ministries  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Rick Walton, Director of Biblical Counselling  (rick@wlachurch.org) 
Judith Gaunt, Sunday Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, July 7, 2019 
  

 
10:00 a.m.                                            Worship Service(s) [Communion] 
 

Taste and See: Praise and Obey                                                Psalm 34 

We begin our Summer in the Psalms with Psalm 34.  This Psalm is a 
psalm of praise in regards to God’s salvation. 
 
 
9:00 – 9:50 a.m.       All Welcome                                      Prayer Ministry        
10:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 3                                               Growzone  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 This Week at  W.L.A.  

Camp Elements... Our first week of Camp Elements begins tomorrow! 

Please be praying for the kids, the families, and our staff team. Check out 
www.wlacamps.org for photos and updates! 
 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

We are taking a break over the summer. Please contact Barb Postma at 
(519) 471-0535 if you have questions. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

Our regular Tuesday mornings at the church are finished until we resume 
again September 10. Please join us on Tuesday, July 30, and Tuesday, 
August 27 at Medway Park and Splash Pad!  For further details, please 
contact Thea Close at (519) 281-7947 or thea.close@gmail.com.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

On summer hiatus! See you in September! 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is on hiatus for the summer, and will resume 

again in September. For more information, contact Cheryl at  
(226) 271-5346 or cherylhargravestlc@outlook.com. 
 

Thursday, 6:30 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

We are taking a break for the summer and will resume again in the Fall.  
 

Thursday, 11:00 a.m.                             Forevergreen Picnic in the Park 

All Seniors are invited to join us at Springbank Park, at the West Entrance, 
for lots of games and fun!! Bring your own picnic lunch and a lawn chair.  
(In the event of rain, this event will be cancelled). 
 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.              Women's ESL Conversation Circles 

ESL is finished for the summer. The Fall Session will begin with 
registration on September 20th. Contact Laura at 226-239-4950 or 
esl@wlachurch.org for more information. 
 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK      

Saturday, July 20, 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.     Summer Family Connect! 

Plan to join us for a fun-filled time, including a Picnic Pot Luck. Contact 
Graham at grahamb@wlachurch.org.  
 

Saturday, July 27, 10:00 a.m.                               Baby Shower Brunch 

Friends of Mary Jamieson are warmly invited to join us for a baby 
shower! To R.S.V.P. and/or to contribute to a group gift, please contact 
Lauren at vanderploeg.lauren@gmail.com. 
 
 

Other Important NOTES  

Financial Summary as of June 30, 2019 
General Fund Budget to Date      $480,000 
Received to Date            $433,056 (90.2% of Budget to Date) 
Shortfall to Date              $46,944 
 

Kids Pacs… are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 
during the service!!  They can be picked up and dropped off at the back 
of the sanctuary during the summer months.   
 

Camp Elements... is in need of a few Adult Volunteers for registration, 
sign-in/out & BBQing for our Family Carnivals.  If you are interested, 
sign-up at the Kiosk, or email wlacamps@gmail.com  
 
Serbia Rehab Centre… If you would like to contribute towards the 
$1000 per month support WLA has committed to, please clearly mark 
your offering envelope “Serbia Rehab Centre.” 
 

NEEDED... Summer Volunteers for Children's Ministry for August! 

Anyone interested in serving in Growzone over the summer months are 
asked to contact Judith at judith@wlachurch.org or sign up in the 
Grasshopper (JK/SK) or Explorer (Grades 1-3) rooms on Sunday 
mornings. 
 

Camp Elements... Registration for our summer day camp is now open! 
For more information and to register, visit www.wlacamps.org 
Registration forms are also available in the South Foyer. 
 

An Important Issue…we would like to bring to your attention.  The 
Evangelical Fellowship of Canada has distributed a letter regarding 
Doctor-Assisted Suicide and Euthanasia. Please pick one up at the kiosk 
in the South Foyer.   
 

 

Growzone NOTES 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

10:00 a.m. Karen Koopman, Meredith Clow, Anna Maria Koo,  

Theresa Linker, Seunghye Yang Dueck, Ange Matches, Jesleana Jacob, 
Josie Curley, Melina Jones, Kim Banman. 
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